
 

Rev. Victor Ries and Mr. Charles Eckhardt Scholarship 
This scholarship is awarded to 8th grade students who will enter their freshman year at Carroll High School in 
memory of two of Carroll’s former principals.  Students in the freshman class will be awarded $500 to $2,500 

for tuition expenses incurred for the freshman year based on End of Year Academic Grades for 7​th​ and 8​th 
grade, the 7th grade IOWA Assessment Complete Composite Score, and an essay question.  The scholarship 
is renewable each year providing the student maintains a 3.5 GPA and adheres to all behavior standards in the 

student handbook.  The following application is also necessary to apply for the scholarship.  

Name: Birthday: 
 

Address: 
 
                              (Number)                  (Street)                                           (City)                                   (State)            (Zip Code) 
Phone Number: 
 

Email: 

Parent/Guardian Name(s): 
 
Grade School: 

• Check here if you attend a school outside the Archdiocese of Cincinnati 

IOWA Assessment Score ​(if applicable) 
 
7​th​ Grade Complete Composite Score (National Percentile Ranking): _________________ 
 

7​th​ Grade End of Year Academic Grades (Percent and Letter Grade) 
Math 

 
 

___________ 

Language Arts 
 
 

___________ 
 

Social Studies 
 
 

___________ 
 

Science  
 
 

___________ 
 

Religion 
(if applicable) 

 
___________ 

 
 

8​th​ Grade End of Year Academic Grades (Percent and Letter Grade) 
Math 

 

 
___________ 

Language Arts 
 

 
___________ 

 

Social Studies 
 

 
___________ 

 

Science  
 

 
___________ 

 

Religion 
(if applicable) 

 
___________ 

 
 

Essay Question: 
 

Why do you want to be a Carroll Patriot? 
 

• Please answer the above question in 200 words or less. 

• Please use size 12 font, Arial or Times New Roman. 



• Please be sure your essay includes your name. 

 
 

Students  

• 7​th​ and 8​th​ grade academic grades (Copy of report cards are acceptable) 

Application and requested information should be returned to Carroll High School no later than 
December 1, 2020 to be considered. 

 

Carroll High School 
4524 Linden Ave. 
Dayton, OH 45432 
 

Attn: Ries-Eckhardt Scholarship Application 

 

Questions?​  Contact Heather Terbay, Director of Admissions, at (937) 253-8188 ext. 305.  

 
 


